
SATELLITE DISH REMOVAL  

Satellite dishes no longer in use become an eyesore in our community, as most 

local cable TV providers will not remove old dishes when accounts are closed. 

Individual owners are responsible and required to have any non-functioning 

dishes removed from their units, including mounting hardware.  Please dispose 

of old satellite dishes at any Bonner County transfer station, NOT in our  

neighborhood dumpster.  

 

Dishes mounted on exterior SIDING: 

Can be removed by owner or professionally.  Remove all mounting hardware 

and brackets, as well.  Connection holes are to be caulked & sealed and surface 

area is to be repainted with matching exterior paint.  Contact the ARC for more  

guidance on this project and to obtain approved matching paint.   

 

Dishes mounted on ROOFS: 

Dishes mounted on roofs must be PROFESSIONALLY removed & roofing  

materials properly restored by a qualified roofing contractor, at the owners  

expense.  C&R Labor (509-202-3629) is one vendor we recommend for this job.   

 

Thank you. 
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